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Financial Wellness at The Park Danforth 

 
 
Hello potential new neighbor! 
 
Thank you for considering The Park Danforth. 
 
As you consider a move to The Park Danforth, we encourage you to have a 
conversation with us about Financial Wellness.  The amenities, social connections, 
and availability of supportive services at The Park Danforth help to create long and 
healthy lives for our residents.  For many that means spending down a “nest-egg” 
of financial resources, often from the sale of a home, or investments. 
 
Residents sometimes worry What happens if I outlive my nest-egg?  That’s where 
The Park Danforth’s Financial Safety Nets can help! 
 
HUD Section 8 Independent Apartments 
The Park Danforth offers 70 independent apartments that receive federal subsidy 
from the Department of Housing and Urban Development, right here on campus!  
Residents who apply and meet the eligibility criteria may choose to move to a 
subsidized independent apartment, if at some point their financial resources 
become a concern.    
 
MaineCare Licensed Assisted Living Apartments 
The Park Danforth’s Assisted Living program is licensed to accept MaineCare 
(Medicaid) for residents whose application is approved by the State of Maine.   
 
Please ask our Sales and Marketing Team for more information about how our 
Financial Safety Nets can be part of your Financial Wellness plan. 
  


